
EN

P-008687/2014

Answer given by High Representative/Vice-President Mogherini

(5.3.2015)  

The EU HR/VP took note of the recommendations in the EP resolution on the EU strategy towards Iran of 3 April 2014. The EU will consider to implement them as soon as the circumstances allow. On 24 November 2014 the E3/EU+3 agreed in Vienna to extend the Geneva Joint Plan of Action (JPoA) until 30 June 2015 with the aim of completing the negotiations within the shortest possible time. The EU remains strongly committed to achieve a comprehensive solution within the agreed timeframe. 

A comprehensive and long term agreement with Iran on a peaceful nuclear program has the potential to fundamentally change Iran's relations with the international community and its regional neighbors. 


